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NCDHD COVID Vaccine Walk-In Clinics  

Public Service Announcement 
North Central District Health Department (NCDHD) will be hosting COVID vaccine walk-in clinics 

every Friday at the NCDHD office at 422 E Douglas Street in O’Neill starting on Friday, August 13th.  Each 
Friday NCDHD will be offering all three available COVID-19 vaccines; Pfizer, Moderna, and Johnson & 
Johnson. Walk-in clinic times will run from 1:00 pm until 4:00 pm. Pfizer is available to all persons 12 and 
older and Pfizer, Moderna, and Johnson & Johnson vaccines are available to all those 18 and older. It is 
important to note that children 12-19 that may be attending a walk-in vaccination clinic need to have 
the NCDHD School Vaccination Consent form completed prior to arriving to clinic if a parent or guardian 
will not be present. All forms are available on our website at ncdhd.ne.gov. 

 

There will be slight time and location adjustment for the Friday, August 27th clinic. This clinic will 
be held from 1:00 pm – 3:30 pm at the NCDHD office then from 3:30 pm – 5:30 pm at the Armory at 635 
North 4th Street in O’Neill. 

 

Please call our office with any questions 8:00 am – 4:30 pm Monday through Friday at 402-336-
2406. 
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